
ROBERT J. MUNNELLY, JR.
617.457.4062 DIRECT TELEPHONE
617.210.7062 DIRECT FACSIMILE
RMUNNELLY@MURTHALAW.COM —

December21, 2012

VIA E-FILING AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301 2429

Re: People’s Power & Gas, LLC
Initial Registration to Become a Competitive Electric Power
DM 11-066

Dear Ms. Howland:

Reference is made to the revised and updated application filing made by
People’s Power and Gas (“PPG”) with the Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) in
this docket dated November 26, 2012. Based on discussions with Commission Staff,
PPG regulatory staff and undersigned counsel, PPG has elected to submit an updated
enrollment/terms of service agreement that should replace the earlier version submitted
as Exhibit D to the updated November 26, 2012 registration form. An original and two
copies of this letter and the enclosure are included for the Commission’s convenience.

As stated in the November 26, 2012 filing, PPG looks forward to serving New
Hampshire customers in the very near future. Please contact the undersigned if you
have any questions.

Very truly yours,

~

Robert J. Munnelly, Jr.

Enclosures
cc: Service List (via e-mail and mail)
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